
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/5/2016 11:31:41 AM
Subject: RE: Press Request - The State

I would suggest DMV as this would seemingly be a technical question, but adding Austin – he has some information 
on this.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 11:18 AM

To: Patel, Swati; Glaccum, David; Baker, Josh

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Press Request - The State
 
Should this request  be handled from our office or from the DMV?
 
 
From: Symmes, Brian 

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 4:30 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Press Request - The State
 
 
 
From: Burris, Roddie [mailto:rburris@thestate.com] 

Sent: Monday, January 04, 2016 4:04 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Real ID
 
Brian:
 
We understand DHS extended South Carolina's deadline for compliance with Real ID until October, along with 
some other states.
 
Can someone there outline the specific standards South Carolina currently does not meet in its state-issued identification documents to be 
in compliance with the Real ID law, please?
 
We asked Homeland Security --- they deferred to the governor's office.
 
Thanks,
Roddie
--
Roddie Burris
Staff Writer
The State
o (803) 771-8398 / c (803) 315-6953
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